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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year! We hope that you have had a good Christmas break.  

In the first half of the Spring Term, we will be starting our topic about the Romans! This is an exciting 

topic to delve into and we will look closely at how Roman soldiers lived and fought. During this half 

term, will be focusing on forces and magnets in Science, and electronics in Design and Technology, 

where the children will make their own light up greetings cards. Indoor P.E. will focus on gymnastics 

and outdoor P.E. will focus on football skills. In P.S.H.E, we will be focusing at dreams and goals, and 

looking at the challenges we might face to achieve our goals.  

 

In the second half of Spring Tern, we will continue to learn about the Romans but this time we will 

look closely at Pompeii and the volcanic disaster! We will use this opportunity to use our Geography 

skills to locate the major volcanoes around the world and research other natural disasters. In Art we 

will look at Barbara Hepworth and create our own sculptures. Indoor P.E. will focus on dance and 

outdoor P.E. will focus on basketball. In P.S.H.E., we will look at how to keep ourselves fit and healthy.  

 

Reminders:  

 Outdoor P.E. is every Monday  

 Indoor P.E. is every Wednesday  

 Please send in your child’s diary every week, and show evidence of any reading you do at 

home.  

 Spelling tests will be every Friday (starting Friday 19th January)  

 Times Tables Rockstars will be checked every Friday (starting Friday 19th January)  

 

On Thursday 25th January, we will be having a Roman theme day. A separate letter will be sent home 

with more details about this.  

 

Thank you for your continued support!  

 

Many thanks  

Mrs. Woodcock (Year 3 Leader)  
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